
I am writing in support of HB 1175.

A majority of grant land has remained open to the public for multidisciplinary use. This area
available has been shrinking more rapidly in recent years. This bill would protect the use of the
public while still maintaining the purpose of the grant land to be profitable for the school trusts.
Please pass this bill.

Best Regards,
Jeremy Shuck


